Westminster SENIOR LIVING



Mr. Dilip Amin Elderly Care Co-ordinator 105/119 Brentfiled Road, Neasden, London - NW10 8JP

12th May, 2004.

Dear Mr. Amin

RE: BAPS Children Forum visit to our home on 15/04/04

I am writing to thank you and the children for a very enjoyable afternoon. Our residence really did enjoy having you all. They have expressed that they would like another afternoon may be latter this year. They are still talking about it.

Regarding a visit to Shri Swaminarayan Hindu Mandir I will ring to arrange once the weather improves.

We feel the experience on both sides was very enjoyable.

Yours Sincerely, Lydia Chase

Lydia Chase

Activities Organiser

THE WESTMINSTER BROOK HOUSE, FORTY CLOSE, FORTY AVENUE, WEMBLEY, MIDDLESEX HA9 8UU TEL: 020 8904 8371 FAX: 020 8385 1587

Email: info@whc.co.uk www.whc.co.uk